
CHILDREN’S DAY ATTIRE 

In order to dispel the confusion among our children of 

the Middle & Senior Schools, regarding the clothes to 

wear, I have this announcement to make: 

All children can come in their COLOURED clothes on 

Monday 14th November. But wear your school ID. 

Br. Solomon (Principal) 

 


